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Thursday, 23 February 2023 

Year 2 SATs parents meeting - Monday 6th March 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Monday 6th March, we will be holding a short meeting after school for parents of Year 2 children, where 

we will explain all about the SATs tests that the children will be taking in May and what we will be doing to 

ensure that they are all as fully prepared as possible. It will also be an opportunity for you to ask any questions 

you may have about the tests.  

The meeting will take place in Blue classroom and your children will be able to join us if they wish or 

alternatively, they will be able to go to another classroom where they will be supervised by a member of staff. 

Please enter via the KS1 gate as soon as all the children have been collected just after 3:30. We expect that 

the meeting should last for approximately half an hour.  

Many Thanks, 

Miss Hislop      Miss Gallacher       Mrs Trenowden       Miss Bembridge  
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